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For the attention of the Minister of Environment,

Stonehenge is a World heritage Site. There are few of these in the UK and it is important
that we retain them and improve their surroundings. The proposed new dual carriageway
which involves gouging deep cuttings so near to the archaeological site would threaten the
survival of the site. A southern bypass route would avoid this. The site of Stonehenge is
much greater than a circle of stones and many prehistoric sites have been discovered
nearby. It would be a criminal act to destroy this environment.

yours sincerely

Barbara Shackley

Solihull





